Sacramento City Unified School District

Multilingual Literacy Department



District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) Serna Center, Community Rooms

Wednesday, January 15, 2014 **6:00 – 7:30 PM**

Welcome and Appreciations

David Quintero, DELAC Chairperson Wanda Yañez, DELAC Vice Chairperson

Interventions

Lisa Hayes, State and Federal Programs

Common Core State Standards

Vanessa Girard, Multilingual Director

Needs Assessment Results

David Quintero and Wanda Yanez

High School Graduation and College Preparation

Stephanie Shaugnessy, GATE Department

Closing

Next Meeting Wednesday, February 19, 2014

> 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Serna Center Community Rooms